
FAO Stakeholder Engagement and Familiarization Visit to Erongo Region 

(18 - 20 July 2025） 
 

On 18 to 20 July 2025, Ambassador Asazuma participated in a Stakeholder’s Engagement and 

Familiarization Visit to FAO-supported beneficiaries in Erongo Region at the invitation of Dr. 

Patrice Talla Takokam, FAO Sub-Regional Coordinator for Southern Africa  and Namibia’s 

Representative a.i. in collaboration with the Ministry of Agriculture, Fisheries, Water and Land 

Reform (MAFWLR) of the Government of Namibia.  

FAO and MAFWLR implements developmental as well as emergency and resilience building projects 

targeting vulnerable farming communities in Namibia of which the Government of Japan has been a 

major donor for the last 3 consecutive years.  

Below: pictures from the FAO Erongo Region familiarization trip depicting Ambassador Asazuma and 

Dr. Patrice Talla Takoukam of FAO witnessing handover of agricultural inputs to beneficiaries as 

well as observing poultry and horticulture production enterprises by the small holder beneficiaries. 

  

 

 



 

 

 


